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Date: 11 June 2021 19:45:33

Daer Sir.
             This email is to confirm that my original submission I sent to you with my approval
             of manston being reopened as a freight hub still stans. Manston would of course be
             the most eco-friendly airport in the country.

Regards Graham Denton

   




